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Freedom of Information Request 
 
Ref – SWFT FOI 6136 
 
20th November 2018 
 
Dear Spend Network 
 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. 
 
Please see the response to your query below; 
 
Please could you provide me with the web address you used to access the data regarding 
transactions over £25,000. 
 
Please see the website address as requested www.swft.nhs.uk /about us/ publications/ 
 
If you are unhappy with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to 
request a review of our response please write to: 
 
Governance Team 
South Warwickshire NHS Foundation Trust Warwick Hospital 
Lakin Road Warwick  
CV34 5BW 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the 
Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless 
you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the South Warwickshire NHS 
Foundation Trust. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: 
 
FOI/EIR Complaints Resolution Information Commissioner’s Office Wycliffe House 
Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF 
 
The Trust always seeks feedback on how it handles requests made under the Freedom of 
Information Act. If you wish to provide feedback please e-mail; FOI@swft.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Freedom of Information Governance Team 
DDI – 01926 495321 
FOI@swft.nhs.uk 
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